
NOTICE 
 

 
 Kalama Telephone Company (“Company”) has today submitted for filing with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) revisions to the 
Company’s Tariff WN U-1 (“Tariff”). 
 

The proposed tariff revisions add to the Rules and Regulations section of the 
Tariff a new Rule and Regulation 18, entitled “Service Conditions,” which sets forth a 
requirement for the availability, presence and adequacy at the location to be served, of 
electric power necessary for certain of the Company’s services and connectivity thereto, 
sets forth responsibility of the subscriber to, or applicant for, the Company’s service with 
respect to such electric power and connectivity, sets forth a requirement for the 
availability to the Company of internal space at or near the served location, or at or near 
the location to be served, to accommodate installation of the Company’s equipment and 
facilities, and sets forth a requirement that the Company’s personnel have ready access to 
such space, equipment and facilities.  Proposed Rule and Regulation 18 also provides that 
the Company may refuse to extend service, and may discontinue existing service, to any 
premises or location where the applicant or subscriber fails to satisfy its responsibility 
with respect to electric power and connectivity thereto, and conditions the Company’s 
obligations to install, maintain or restore service and/or to repair and/or replace its 
equipment or facilities upon the availability of such ready access. 
  
 The proposed tariff sheets have an issued date of February 13, 2015, and an 
inserted effective date of March 16, 2015. 
 
 A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff 
WN U-1, is available for public inspection in this office.  A member of our staff will be 
pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as 
from our existing Tariff WN U-1. 
 
            KALAMA TELEPHONE COMPANY 
 
 
Posted:   February 13, 2015 


